
To the Management Team and Members of Probus Club of Perth 

 

I have reviewed the Statement of Cash Receipts and Disbursements for Probus Perth for the fiscal year 
ending July 31, 2021. 

My review consisted of test checks of the supporting records and source documents.  In my opinion, the 
statement presents fairly the current year activities and closing financial position for the club. 

 

 

Jocelyn Gordon 
August 26, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 


